
Summer 2019 Newsletter 

WOW! What a fantastic year. We can’t believe how fast it went though.  There has been lots of fun 

had over the year planning and running our fundraising events. We even had a circus visit us!!!!   We 

just cannot thank you all enough for your support throughout the year, whether it’s baking a cake, 

sponsoring us, helping at an event or supporting our events and donating money. Without your      

support it just would not be possible. Thank you so so much! 

Friends of South View 

 

  

 

Wow! What can I say. The circus was a huge success!  The atmosphere was amazing, everyone,       

children and adults alike all had a fantastic time. The feedback we have received has been incredible! 

There are far too many people to thank, but we would just like to say a special thank you to….             

CS Carpentry for sponsoring the event, all our advertisers, Frisby’s butchers for once again supporting 

our events, Crowland Dance Company for two amazing performances and                                                    

Crowland Fire Service for attending. 

We are so glad you all enjoyed it...we wanted to give the children something special whilst raising funds 

for their school and through our fantastic team we did that! The whole school and even Abbey 345 got a 

chance to have a look in the big top in the afternoon and had a sneak preview too, so all the children got 

to see something even if they were unable to attend in the evening, which was so wonderful!                         

Thank you to each and every one of you who came along, supported us and had a great evening…..                     

Rachel Carrington                                        

 You helped us raise a fantastic £2200  



Father’s Day Pop up Shop 

Thank you to everyone who supported our Father’s day shop again 

this year.   We hope all your lovely men enjoyed receiving their       

specially chosen gifts.        

Big thanks to Teresa for sourcing these fantastic gifts, she’s already 

started next year’s. Also thank you to all the helpers on the day who 

ran the shop.   

This event raised a fab £326 

Thank You! 

Crowland Show 

FOSV were at the show again this year manning the gates, we also had a stall with a Tombola, using your kind          
donations from the gift exchange day plus lots of amazing craft s kindly made and donated by a grandparent . Thank 
you to all the non members who helped us man the gates, without your extra help it would have meant people having to 
be on the gates all day with no break. Great team work and community spirit  We all had a great day and raised £335 
on the stall and Crowland Show has promised us a kind donation for helping. Well done everyone, it was a long hot day 

but I’m sure everyone will agree, well worth it..  

Bags 2 School                                                                       

Thank you to everyone who brought their bags of unwanted items 

into school. This raised £32 

 

Garden  News     

We are pleased to inform you the garden will be 

up and running for the new school year. We are 

well aware how long this project has taken, it was     

certainly never our intention. But it’s taking shape 

and we are looking forward to seeing all the    

amazing plants and home grown produce. 

Community Clean-Up Grant 

We have been successful in applying for the  South Holland District Council 

High Street Community Clean-up Fund. This is a one-off grant consisting of 

£250 of litter picking equipment and £250 for taking part.  Here are some of 

our eager volunteers, ready to test out the equipment.                                               

Thank You to everyone young and not so young involved in this.                                                                          

Great team work helping within the 

community.  



Come and join Friends of South View 

There are going to be a few changes to our team next year, unfortunately both Gina and Tracy have 

decided to step down from their Chair and Secretary roles due to  other commitments. Gina has 

been an absolutely amazing Chair, she has everything set up and waiting for a new chair to step into 

her shoes. Both Gina and Tracy are staying on as members, so will still be helping behind the scenes 

and at events when they can. If you fancy joining FOSV in the new school year,  we are a friendly 

bunch and would appreciate any help you can offer.  Either grab one of us in the playground or leave 

your details at reception and someone will contact you. You are more than welcome to come along 

to our next meeting and see if there is something you could help with.                                                                                                     

We also have a Facebook FOSV event volunteers page, which may suit anyone who fancies helping 

out now and then rather than becoming a member. 

Dates for your diary 

FOSV AGM         Weds 18th Sept @6:30pm                                                          

Disco          Friday 8th November                                                     

Follow us on Facebook                                                                       

to find out more about upcoming events  

friendsofsouthview@hotmail.com 

Lego Robotics Club 

FOSV have agreed to  make a donation towards Lego Robotics 

again this year, this is something we have supported for a 

number of years now and any pupils in years 5 & 6 can attend. 

South View have done amazingly well in the tournaments and 

it’s  great to see the children working together, having fun and 

competing for their school.    

Have you got your school lottery tickets yet?   

This is proving to be a huge success and  we already have lots of winners, 

some have even won twice! 

This is a fantastic way to support your school and be in with a chance of      

winning something yourself  too and it’s so easy to do.                                                         

One ticket holder from our school will win £20 every single week and there is 

also a national jackpot draw of £25,000, so if you want to be in with a chance 

of winning,                                                                                                                                            

visit www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/play                                                                                                        

and search for South View Primary School     

Tickets cost just £1 per draw.                                                                       

Good Luck! 

 We would like to thank you for a fantastic 2018/19 and wish you all a                                                                        

wonderful, sunny, relaxing and fun Summer Holiday.                                                                                                                                                          

Thank you again for all your much appreciated support. See you in September!!     F.O.S.V.  

Year Six                                                                                                                                                                                    

It’s time for our year sixes to spread their wings and set off on their new adventures.                                       

We would like to say a really big “GOOD LUCK” from FOSV.                                                                                          

The leavers trip to the bowling alley and Ferry Meadows was enjoyed by all, a lovely end of year treat. 

We are excited to be attending the presentation evening to hand out a little something to everyone 

and to say goodbye.                                                                                                                                                         

Wishing you all lots of luck for the amazing future ahead of you.                                                                          

Winners so far…. 

Samantha Bale                                              

Kathryn Annible                                          

Jenny King                                                                

Mike Carrington                                                         

Denise Moles                                                             

Lucy Cousins                                                                             

Sylvia Acton 


